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We will look forward to welcoming Springtime!  You know we are big 

advocates of hands-on, tactile experiences! With all the offerings of the new 
season ahead, we look forward to discovering more about God’s beautiful 
creation.  We will learn more about how plants and animals grow, about light, 
rainbows and shadows. We will also gain a better understanding our 
responsibilities in taking care of the world around us, which includes people, 
places and things. 

 
Please mark your calendars for these important dates: 
 
Mar.  1     All tuition payments due. 
 
Mar. 3  Tues.   NO SCHOOL 
 
Mar. 4  Wed.   All Lunch Bunch Forms Due 
 
Mar. 2-13 New Hanover County Schools Kindergarten     

Registration 
    
Mar. 10  Tues.   All Scholastic Book Orders due.  Flyers will  

be available in your child’s cubby next week, yet there 
are many more options available online for ALL ages, 
just go to scholastic.com and please use our online 
school code:   P8PXL.  Please see Ms. Leigh if you have 
any book order questions. 

 
Mar. 24 and 26  Tues./Thurs.  SCHOOL PHOTOS: Individual and Class Pictures on the  
                                                                     24th, with the 26th being a makeup date in case of rain  

or absences.  See details below. 
 



Kindergarten Registration 
 
 New Hanover County Schools will hold kindergarten registration March 2-13.  
Last Thursday we handed out packets to families who children will be attending 
kindergarten in the fall.  These packets were provided through Smart Start and 
contain a lot of great information about what you will need to have with you 
when you register and also some great suggestions on how to continue to 
prepare your child for kindergarten. 

       
Details about Picture Day-  Tuesday, March 24th will be our annual picture day.  
As is our tradition, we will walk the kids one block south of the church and over 
to the Sound for individual and class photos.  We have scheduled Thursday, 
March 26th as a rain or makeup date.  We are fortunate to again have Cornel 
Faddoul as our photographer.  If you have siblings in the program and want shots 
of the two of them together or you would like Cornel to photograph your child 
with siblings who are not yet in the program, she will be happy to do that.  Just 
let us know in advance.  We will have permission slips in each classroom for you 
to sign that will allow us to walk the children over to the sound. 

  

 
 
Safety Check and Friendly Reminder - Please be sure your preschooler and their 
younger siblings are supervised at all times when entering and exiting the 
building. Please don’t allow them to play on stairwells or use the front door 
safety rails as a jungle gym.  Since our preschool staff can’t be in two places at 
once, prior to being dropped off at their classroom door and after being picked 
up at Goodbye Time, parents or designated caregivers are solely responsible for 
our preschoolers and their sibling’s safety and well-being.  Thank you very much!        

This Photo by Unknown Author is 

http://disabilitythinking.blogspot.com/2014/12/class-photo-time-again.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
 

To Liz Ham (Sara James’ Mom) for visiting during “Oo Week” and setting 
up a terrific obstacle course on the playground to challenge our children in a 
fun and active way! 
 
 To Will Phelan (Widdy’s Dad) for scheduling officers from the 
Wrightsville Beach Police Dept. to visit during “Pp” Week.  The children 
enjoyed getting to know these community helpers and checking out their 
police vehicles. They also appreciated the great goody bags from the Police 
Department!  
 
To Peyton Earey ( Sutton’s Mom) who introduced the letter Qq to us by 
creating a “Quarry” for the children to hunt for of quartz and quarters.  It was 
a great quest!  
 
  

  . 

....Sunday March 8th, 2:00 am!!!!  
 
 



 

 
 

We still have at least one opening in each age group for this fall.  
We don’t want anyone to miss out on our sweet little preschool. 
Please share! 

 
Thursday Lunch Bunch 

 

Child's Name _________________________________________________________ 

 

Please check the days your child will be staying for Thursday Lunch Bunch this month: 
 

Mar. 5           
 
Mar. 12   
 
Mar. 19   
 
Mar. 26   
  
Number of Lunch bunch days _______ X $5.00 = __________________ 
 
Please turn in this form by Wednesday, March 4th.  You may add total to your tuition check 
for March.  Reminder: 3 day a week tuition is 190.00/month and 4 day is $210.00/month.  
Thank you.  



 

 
  

 
 

 


